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Nico Mexis

Dear Nico,

We would like to congratulate you on being the Third Place Winner in the Undergraduate category of the
ACM Student Research Competition at SIGCOMM 2021!

Your Third Place Bronze Medal is enclosed. Your SRC certificate of participation and monetary award have
already been provided to you.

Again, congratulations on this prestigious award!
With warm regards,

Zane%:e ae:rnandezc - '7

ACM SRC Coordinator
hernandez@acm.org
+1-212-626-0501

1601 Broadway * 10" Floor * New York, NY 10019-7434 - voice +1-212-626-0501 - fax 212-944-1318 - https://src.acm.org



